
 
          CD23-02 

 
DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL SERVICES 

 
CHILDREN’S DIVISION 

 
P.O. BOX 88 

 
JEFFERSON CITY, MISSOURI 

 
January 9, 2023 

 
 

TO:  ALL CHILDREN’S DIVISION STAFF 
 
FROM:  Erica M. Signars, Special Assistant Professional 
  Department of Social Services 
 
SUBJECT: Doulos Ministries dba Shelterwood Academy 
  3205 N. Twyman Rd 
  Independence, MO  
 
The purpose of this E-mail memorandum is to inform staff that effective immediately, Doulos 
Ministries dba Shelterwood Academy, residential treatment license has voluntarily closed.  
 
Please feel free to contact Jennifer Richter, State Supervisor, Residential Program Unit, at 
Jennifer.B.Richter@dss.mo.gov, if you have any questions or comments regarding the 
residential closing.   
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